
PINELLAS COUNTY SCHOOLS

 ELEVATING 

EXCELLENCE
 

Pinellas County Schools cordially requests your 
attendance at a College Admission's Panel for our 

Elevating Excellence Students on
 

Wednesday, June 5th, 2019
and/or

Wednesday, June 12th, 2019 
 

Please contact Britt Moseley at: Moseleyb@pcsb.org to get 
more information and to reserve your seat on the panel.

 Elevating Excellence is a Pinellas County Schools initiative to help our high 
achieving, low income and minority students matriculate to a best match 
college. Please visit our website at https://www.pcsb.org/ee for more 
information.

Summer Seminars


